EPUS report (10/06/10):

EPUS has met with the chairs of the Gen Ed Task Force and discussed the draft Goals Statement. EPUS awaits the final version and will vet it for the Representative Faculty Assembly.

Epus members have begun reviewing the various drafts of the Student Ethics Honor Code submitted by Associate Dean Rex Welshon; it will report its comments and await a final version.

Finally, EPUS continues its efforts to adapt various FRPA plans for use as the instrument for the annual faculty scholarly report.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Napierkowski

